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20th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to share details of an upcoming event put together by the Friends of 

Red Hill Field. On Saturday 29th June, they will be holding a Colour Run around the school 

site and surrounding area. Children are invited to run a set 1km route with a parent or 

carer – you can run the route as many times as you like! Make sure you wear something 

you don’t mind getting messy, as you will have coloured powder thrown your way whilst 

you run. The powder should wash out, but better safe than sorry. Please note that powder 

must only be thrown whilst on the school grounds. 

A payment item has been set up for this event on ParentPay, the funds going directly to 

the Friends Charity to go towards future projects for the school. The cost is £5 per child, 

which includes the run itself, a bag of coloured powder and a medal. Parents must 

accompany their children on the run for safety reasons as they will be leaving the school 

grounds. There will be no additional charge for adults to take part. 

Please make sure you stay hydrated before, during and after the event – we are hoping 

for nicer weather than today! Drinks and snacks, as well as additional coloured powder, 

will be available to purchase on the day, so don’t forget to bring some money! 

Runners will need to register at 1:00pm, to start at 1:30pm. It is anticipated that the event 

will finish between 2:30pm and 3pm. 

Please read the disclaimer below before paying on ParentPay – there is a box for you to 

tick to say you have read and understood. 

We look forward to seeing lots of you there for lots of fun, laughter and a chance to get 

those steps up! 

Many thanks, 

RHF Office 



 

 

Parent Declaration 

 

‘The Colour Run – Friends of Red Hill Field’ is the very first colour run hosted at Red Hill Field Primary School.  

Providing the opportunity for children and parents alike to get some exercise and have some fun at the 

same time.  Although there are many benefits to running the 1km course as many times as runners can in 60 

minutes, we must recognise there is also some risk.  The Friends of Red Hill School strive to reduce these risks; 

they can never be eliminated. 

By ticking the box, I do hereby acknowledge that; 

I intend to participate in the Colour Run – Friends of Red Hill Field and realise that participation brings the 

possibility of injury or illness and I accept this risk regardless of the nature of injury or illness and the physical 

activity chosen. 

I agree that participation in any physical activity and use of any equipment is at my own discretion. 

I understand that by participating I am responsible for any injury to myself or my child as a consequence of 

these activities and hereby release and hold harmless Friends of Red Hill Field, their committee members, 

the school itself and volunteers, except where such harm or injury is sustained as a result of their negligence. 

I intend to participate in the Colour Run, and I have discussed the possibility of adverse effects with a 

medical professional who is in agreement with my decision to participate. 

I confirm that I am a parent or carer of a child at Red Hill Field Primary School. 

I recognise the demands of walking and running, and I have trained adequately for the event in which I am 

entering.   

I confirm that I will wear suitable clothing and footwear to meet the requirements of the Colour Run.  I also 

confirm that I understand these items may become stained by the coloured powders.  Although they 

should wash out, it cannot be guaranteed.   

Specific volunteers may take photographs to be used in future events, communications and school emails.  

I consent to photographs being taken of me and my family and authorise the Friends of Red Hill Field and 

School to use them for all media purposes. 

 

Privacy Clause 

Protecting your privacy and the confidentiality of your information is fundamental to the way we operate. 

We are committed to protecting the privacy of our runners, volunteers, sponsors and employees.  Personal 

information will only be retained as long as required by law and as necessary for fulfilment of the event 

purpose.  By agreeing to this declaration, you are explicitly consenting to the processing of your sensitive 

personal data by the Friends of Red Hill Field.  Your information will only be used in connection with your 

entry to the event and will not be shared with any other third party and will only be kept for as long is 

necessary. 

 


